
HM end of term email 22-6-23 

Dear Parent and Guardian 

I hope that you and the students are enjoying the break so far. The Junior Cer�ficate students finished on 
Monday the 19th and it won’t be much longer for Leaving Cer�ficate students, June 27th. We would like to 
congratulate them for all their hard work to get to this point and that their focus a�er next week can be 
simply to unwind and enjoy the summer. 

SCHOOL REPORTS 

The school reports for Forms 1, 2, 4 & 5 will be available to view on the SIMS Parent APP by July 1st. The new 
style ECA reports for Forms 4, 5 & 6 are on the APP since June 3rd. Forms 1, 2 & 3 already received theirs at 
Easter. Anyone experiencing difficulty accessing the SIMS Parent APP can email 



• ECA Policy (mandatory for each student from Forms 1-4)  
• Child Safeguarding Statement & Risk Assessment  
• Uniform Code 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING SURVEY 



ensure our IT systems are robust to protect us from cybersecurity threats, while looking at AI opportunities 
to support teaching and learning and to improve operational efficiency, and system integration. 

FEES 

Per the school’s standard terms and conditions, all domestic school fees are due for payment in advance of 
the start of term in August and January (or through our 8 monthly direct debit schedule from August until 
March).  EU student fees are payable half yearly in advance by 1st August and 1st January.  Non-EU student 
fees are payable yearly in advance by 1st August.  Fee invoices will be issued in early July. 

We urge families to make early contact with Carly Lynch, our main point of contact for fees, at 
feeaccounts@thekingshospital.ie or +353 1 643 6534 with any queries regarding fees, payment of fees, fee 
support, etc.  All requests for extensions to payment terms must be agreed with the Finance Office and in 
place prior to the start of term in August.  Parents are not permitted to set their own payment terms.  The 
Finance Office is open from 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday, throughout the calendar year. 

ECA SCHEDULE AND LESSON SIGN-UPS/PAYMENTS 

An email containing the Michaelmas SPACE schedule, and sign-up information for lessons that require an 
additional fee, will go out the week of July 17th. All ECA lesson fees continue to be paid through our online 
payment portal. 

VAPING 

Vaping is an emerging risk to the health of children and young people. The purpose of this communica�on 
from the HSE is t


